
December 15, 2016 File Number 1143700 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Upcoming Construction on Bayshore Bikeway Segments 4B and 5 

in National City 
 
In late December 2016, construction will begin on Segments 4B and 5 of the 
Bayshore Bikeway. This 2.25-mile segment of the Bayshore Bikeway spans from 
Vesta Street to Marina Way and West 32nd Street in National City. Please refer 
to this map for more details on the project location (Vesta Street to National 
City Marina).  
 
During construction, intermittent lane closures and local road impacts may 
occur along the alignment. Construction crews will take all reasonable steps to 
minimize impacts to the neighboring community and will ensure access is 
maintained for people riding bikes, walking, and driving in the area.  
 
Bike lanes will be added to Tidelands Avenue as we continue to collaborate 
with the Port District regarding future plans in the area. As shown on the 
project map, the bike lanes on Tidelands Avenue will connect to the 
completed Bayshore Bikeway segment near Marina Way.  
 
The Bayshore Bikeway is a priority project in the San Diego Regional Bike Plan 
Early Action Program, which will create an interconnected network of 
bikeways throughout the region. Approximately 15 miles of the planned  
24-mile loop around the San Diego Bay have been built to date. Construction 
of this 2.25-mile segment is anticipated to be completed in summer 2017.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at 
omar.atayee@sandag.org or (619) 699-5319. To learn more about the Bayshore 
Bikeway, construction activities, or the schedule for the Bayshore Bikeway 
Project, please visit: KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BayshoreBikeway. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
OMAR ATAYEE, PE 
Senior Engineer/Project Manager
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